
Sen. Prozanski; I am writing in strong objection to your sponsored bill for additional background checks 
in Oregon. I believe this is promoted in the misconceived beliefs that this will reduce criminal or 
incompetent individuals from buying these guns. From my years of owning guns and watching the 
industry I believe we really need more enforcement $ for our police rather than more laws. The police 
already have plenty of laws on the books to enforce these problems. Also, I have a lot of concern that 
most less populated, rural counties, districts and cities, disagree with your bill but because the state 
population is centered in a few urban cities and counties, that have far different beliefs about this 
action,  you are able to disregard our rights and desires. Do not impose your desires on those of us who 
do not feel the same way. 
 
Please remove your name from this bill. My representative and senator already disagree with this bill. 
 
  
Carl Exner 
Sandy Oregon 
 
 


